
WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.--Due to limited rainfall and increased demand of reclaimed water, 
Winter Springs residents are reminded to follow City watering restriction ordinances.

The request comes as the City of Winter Springs Utilities works to meet current irrigation 
needs and maintain adequate system pressure for all customers. 

Over the past several weeks high demand has significantly reduced the operational supply of 
reclaimed water in storage.   

By limiting use and following watering restriction ordinances, residents can reduce demand 
and allow the system to restore to normal operating levels. 

Current City of Winter Springs watering restrictions can be found here. 

Time of the Year 
Odd-Numbered 

Address 
or No Address 

Even-Numbered 
Address 

Nonresidential 
Properties 

Daylight Saving 
Time Wednesday/Saturday Thursday/Sunday Tuesday/Friday 

Eastern Standard 
Time Saturday Sunday Tuesday 

NO water is allowed between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on any day 

Water only when needed 

Water for no more than one hour per zone 

We are committed to lowering excessive water usage. If you observe a resident or business 
watering on an incorrect day, watering between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m., a broken irrigation line or 
sprinkler head, or other violations of the current watering restrictions, please contact Winter 
Springs Utility Billing at 407-327-5996 or cityhallinfo@winterspringsfl.org 
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Winter Springs reminds residents to follow watering restrictions as demand increases
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